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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Pursuant to Sections 929.01 to 929.05 of the Ohio Revised Code, a public hearing is scheduled at North 

Ridgeville City Hall, Council Chambers, 7307 Avon Belden Road, North Ridgeville, Ohio, 44039, on 

Tuesday, February 21, 2017 at 7:25 P.M. for the renewal application filed with the Clerk of Council for 

placement of farmland in an agricultural district in the City of North Ridgeville, Ohio for the following 

applicant(s): 

 

   Applicant(s):    Jayne M. Elliot 

   For property located at: 5120 Avon Belden Road   

   Parcel Nos.:   07-00-030-000-013 and 07-00-030-000-014 

   Total number of acres:  8.14 

 

    

This application may be inspected at the Office of the Clerk of Council during regular business hours.  All 

interested parties may appear at the meeting and be heard with respect to the proposed placement of 

farmland in the agricultural district. 

 

This hearing is scheduled by order of the North Ridgeville City Council. 

 

George E. Smith 

Clerk of Council 

      

01/31/2017 
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